Sorcha Skelly
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From: Diarmuid Collins

Sent: Tuesday 16 July 2019 09:24

To: Sorcha Skelly

Subject: FW: PCl and Celtic Interconnector Project

Hi Sorcha,

To see, file and acknowledge.

Diarmuid.

From: Mantas Vencius <MVencius@cru.ie>

Sent: Monday 15 July 2019 14:38

To: Diarmuid Collins <D.Collins@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Stuart Coleman <scoleman@cru.ie>; Roisin Cullinan <rcullinan@cru.ie>
Subject: PCl and Celtic Interconnector Project

Hi Diarmuid,
It was great to talk to you last week.

As noted on our call, the CRU has reviewed the Concept for Public Participation document developed by Eirgrid and
does not have any further comments.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries in relation to interconnection.

Best Regards,
Mantas Vencius

et eas Mantas Vencius
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Analyst - Energy Networks
p: +353 1 4000800 fax: +353 1 4000850
a: The Grain House, The Exchange,
Belgard Square North, Tallaght, D24 PXW0
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& Please consider the ENVIRONMENT before printing this e-mail © &

The CRU Privacy Notice sets out how we protect the privacy rights of individuals and can be found here.

From: Diarmuid Collins <D.Collins@pleanala.ie>
Sent: Tuesday 25 June 2019 16:51:58

To: Stuart Coleman

Subject: PCl and Celtic Interconnector Project

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.



Good Afternoon,

As you are aware the project known as the Celtic Interconnector (France-lreland interconnection between
La Martyre and Great Island or Knockraha) has been admitted to the PCI] permit granting process. Eirgrid,
the project promoter, has now under Article 9.3 of Regulation (EU) No 347/2013 submitted a concept for
public participation to An Bord Pleanala (Competent Authority). The submitted concept is now attached.

In line with the procedures given in our PCl Manual of Permit Granting Process Procedures, you are invited
to make submissions/observations to us (An Bord Pleanala PCI Unit) in relation to the attached Concept for
Public Participation within 4 weeks i.e. to reach us no later than 25 July, 2019. Given the timelines involved
we will not be in a position to give any extension of time for comment. Any submissions/cbservations
should be sent directly to me by email.

Diarmuid Collins,
PCI Unit.

Diarmuid Collins

Senior Administrative Officer
Procurement, Internal Audit & PCI
An Bord Pleanala

64 Marlborough Strest

Dublin 1

D01 V02

Teil: 01-8737256

Facs: 01-8722684

Foégra RaGin: Ta an riomhphost seo agus aon chomhaid ata nasctha leis faoi rdn agus dirithe amhain don seolai. M& bhfuair td an
rfomhphost seo tri earrdid, déan teagmhail le bainisteoir an chérais.

Tabhair faoi deara led thoil: aon tuairimi nochtaithe san riomhphost seo is iad tuairimi an tseoltdra féin agus nil sé intuigthe
gurb iad tuairimi An Bhoird Pleanala nd go gcloionn siad le polasaithe rdite an Bhoird.

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the addressee. If you
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accord with the stated policies of An Bord Pleanéla.
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